Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:17 PM

To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: hotel complex on Winslow Way

----Original Message-----

From: Eileen Nicol <eznicol@gmail.com> Sent: Monday, July 22, 2019 10:20 AM

To: Heather Wright < hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>

Subject: hotel complex on Winslow Way

Dear Ms. Wright,

I am writing to express my opposition to the 87 room hotel complex proposed for Winslow Way. A hotel and conference center this large is certain to disrupt the lives of the many people (often seniors) living nearby through increased traffic and noise. Even though Winslow is zoned high density, this is too much and would detract from the small town character of our island.

Thanks for listening -

Eileen Nicol 27 year resident of BI